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Candidate 1:  Mr. LEE Ming Wai Anderson 

 
Candidate’s Self-Introduction 
Hello, I'm Anderson Lee, an alumnus of La Salle College (Class of 1997) and La Salle Primary School (Class 
of 1992). I was elected in 2023 to serve on the LSCPTA Standing Committee and was elected as Vice 
Chair in 2024. I am excited to run for the Parent Manager position within the IMC. My commitment to 
the Lasallian community dates to over 20 years ago when we started the mentorship program, and I 
have been actively engaged in various initiatives, including leading the Reading Club and the Y-Dragon 
program. 

As a parent of a Form 2 student, I am deeply invested in the growth and success of our school 
community. Over the past 7 years, I have contributed significantly, serving as the Honorary Treasurer 
of the LSPS PTA, managing financial resources effectively, and grooming the LSPS Music Club as the 
Treasurer. Additionally, I have improved transparency within the PTA as a member of the LSPS 
Monitoring Committee and organized memorable graduation experiences as Chair of the P6 Graduation 
Committee. 

I have also contributed extensively in governance and finance through various board positions in local 
NGOs, including those with Section 88 status and 501(c)(3) and 501(c)(6) designations in the United 
States. I am passionate about nurturing our students and fostering a collaborative environment that 
promotes their growth. 

Objectives & Aspiration of Candidate 
As a candidate for the Parent Manager position at LSC IMC, my primary goal is to enhance the strategic 
development of our community. I aim to engage all stakeholders in creating a transparent and 
functional environment where culture and education coexist, nurturing our community's core values. 
My unique experiences in governance and finance have equipped me with the skills necessary to 
navigate the complexities of organizational dynamics effectively. 

I aspire to cultivate a vibrant cultural environment that celebrates diversity and promotes inclusivity. 
By organizing events and initiatives that engage both students and parents, I hope to strengthen 
community bonds and foster a genuine sense of belonging. 

Additionally, I am committed to promoting sustainable practices within our school. As a mentor in the 
Y-Dragon program and an advocate for environmental initiatives, I will champion efforts that educate 
and empower our students to become responsible stewards of our planet. 

Together, we can shape a nurturing and sustainable future for La Salle College. I am eager to serve and 
make a positive impact in the 2024-25 academic year. Thank you for your support! 


